
NMCA POLICY 

 

NMCA Policy – Presentation Night Ticketing  2023-2024     Complied By Neil Riley 

NMCA POLICY – PRESENTATION NIGHT TICKETING  
 

To ensure viable numbers of attendees, the NMCA has made mandatory the purchase of a minimum number of tickets to 

the Annual Presentation Night. 
 

The number of mandatory tickets is the number of participating senior teams plus 1. 
 

Clubs will be invoiced for the minimum number of tickets whether the tickets are used or not.  

 


